

Terry Stoddard

Director of Facilities
P: 315.963.4368 C: 315.529.0507

tstoddard@CiTiboces.org

August 14, 2023

Dear CiTi School Community,

Notice is hereby given that the annual inspection for 2023-2024 of the buildings owned and leased by CiTiBOCES for fire hazards which might endanger the lives of students, teachers, employees therein, has been completed and the report thereof is available at the Operations & Maintenance office of CiTiBOCES at 179 County Rte. 64 Mexico, NY 13114 for inspection by all interested persons.

CiTi is committed to the safety and health of our students and staff, which has and will continue to be our highest priority. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (315) 963-4368.

Sincerely

Terry Stoddard
Director Of Facilities